AUGUST, 1995
VOLUME 49, NO. 3

» Bull Sheet

Midwest Association of Golf Course Superintendents
of The Greater Chicago Metropolitan Area

| ARTICLES

“President’'s Message” by Joel Purpur, Page 3

“GCSAA Affiliate Chapter Dues Survey” by Luke Strojny,
Page 4

“Update on Summer Decline of Bentgrass” by Dr. Leon
T. Lucas, Page 6

1 “Caddie Crusade” by Don Ferreri, Page 13
“Midwest Breezes”, Page 17
“Spring Disease Summary” by Randy Kane, Page 18
“Golf & The Fight for Discretionary Dollars” by Gregory
E. Martin, Page 22
. “Lighten Up!” by John Gurke, Page 26
“Insect Control Products in '95” by R. L. Brandenburg,
Page 28

“From a Local Correspondent” by John N. MacLeod,
Page 30

MAGCS FAMILY PICNIC &
BALL GAME
August 5, 1995

NEXT MEETING

August 21, 1995

. Hughes Creek G.C.
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